
Pima County Clerk of the Board 
Robin Brigode 

Julie Castaneda 
Deputy Clerk 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

Administration Division 
130 W. Congress, 5th Floor 

Tucson, AZ 85701 
Phone: (520)724-8449 • Fax: (520) 222-0448 

MEMORANDUM 

Honorable Chair and Board Members 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 

Robin Brigade, Clerk of the Board ~ 
February 2, 2016 

Candidate for Constable, JP 3 

Document and Micrographics Mgt. Division 
1640 East Benson Highway 

Tucson, Arizona 85714 
Phone: (520) 351-8454 •Fax: (520) 791-6666 

The following individual has submitted their Letter of Interest, Resume, and Financial 
Disclosure Statement, and wishes to be considered a candidate to fill the vacancy for 
Constable, JP3: 

Jose L. Gonzalez 

The Pima County Recorder's Office has verified the following: 
• The candidate is registered to vote as a Democrat. 
• The candidate is registered to vote in JP3.* 

Attached please find a letter of support submitted on behalf of the candidate. 

Attachments 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, January 20, 2016 2:02 PM 
COB_mail 

Subject: Appointment of Jose L Gonzalez, Constable Precinct 3 

Robin Brigade, Pima County Clerk of the 
Board 
Pima County Administration Building 

130 W Congress St, 5th Floor 
Mail Stop: DT-AB-130 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

Dear Sirs: 
It is my understanding that Jose L Gonzalez has requested to be considered for the appointment to fill the vacancy of 
Pima County Constable, Justice Precinct 3, Ajo, Arizona. 
I highly recommend that Jose L. Gonzalez be appointed to fill that vacancy. 
I have known Mr. Gonzalez to be a native of Aja. I hired him as a Pima County Sheriffs Corrections Officer on 
08/11/1989. He was fully vetted and served honorably in that position until his retirement 12/11/2015. During that time 
he never compromised the integrity of the position. He would also protect the integrity of the Office of JP3 Constable if 
appointed. The position of Corrections Officer is one that can cause adverse feelings toward the Corrections Officer. Mr. 
Gonzales treated all with fairness and never caused negative feelings toward himself and members of the community. 
I served as JP 3 Constable for two terms and am certain that Mr. Gonzalez is more than capable to perform the duties of 
that position. He is highly thought of by the community and should prevail in the up coming November election. 
By appointing Jose L Gonzalez to fill the Office of Constable Justice Precinct 3, that position will be filled by a Native of 
Ajo who has been vetted, will serve honorably, and protect its integrity. 
Thank You 

Jack A Garchow 
PCSD Lieutenant (Retired) 
Former Constable Justice Precinct Three 
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